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Revamping of the 

residency committee  

  

The emergency medicine residency 

program with an aim of providing the best 

academic and learning experience and to 

instill new ideas, decided to restructure our 

current residency committee. The process 

was initiated a few months back in which we 

invited applications, that included a letter of 

intent and an updated CV.  

We are thrilled to announce that from June 

2022 we will be having a restructured 

residency committee which will include Dr 

Badar, Dr Irum, Dr Bushra and Dr Ahad. 

We are very excited to work with our newly 

selected DRC members and looking 

forward for some new ideas. The residency 

program is currently led by the program 

director (Shahan Waheed) and associate 

program director (Noman Ali) 

 

 

 

DRC Members: Our newly appointed residency committee members.  

  
 

Senior Residency Advisor 
He needs no introduction….  

 

 

The residency program will seek guidance 

and support in important academic matters 

from Dr Nadeemullah Khan, as senior 

advisor of emergency medicine residency 

program. Dr Nadeem is known for providing 

new ideas and giving insights on 

strengthening the current academic standards 

of our residency program.  

 

Launch of Emergency Medicine Residency 

Program Flag. 

On May 27, 2022, at Lahore Gymkhana the 

residency program showcased their residency 

flag Spartan (Serving Patients At Risk 

Through Agile Novelties).  

Senior Advisor Emergency Medicine Residency Program 

 

 

Chief Residents 

Committee 

Breaking the glass ceiling 

After Hours 

Let’s collaborate to develop 

and learn 

Acute and Critical 

Care Medicine Clinics 

An year-long seminar series 

The chief residents committee has been 

working tirelessly in uplifting the 

academic culture within the department. 

For more details stay tuned to our 

annual newsletter. 

 

The residency program has been 

effectively conducting many educational 

activities outside AKU and many more 

initiatives are expected to be launched 

later this year.  

Dr Kamran Pasha together with his 

colleagues in acute medicine is bringing 

his wealth of knowledge in acute 

medicine and will be beginning a 

comprehensive program from July 2022.  

 


